
ON THE MOVE
AMERICAN PECANS

GEORGIA

TEXAS

FLORIDA

Over the past few months, the American Pecan staff has 
been busy traveling across the pecan region – and won’t be 

slowing down anytime soon. After two years of 
virtual meetings and events, it’s a breath of fresh air to meet 

face-to-face again with hundreds of industry members. 

A big thank you to everyone we’ve been able 
to visit with so far. We look forward to many more reunions 

in the weeks to come.

Check out the fun places our industry members had the 
pleasure of seeing in-person in recent months!



Attending 
Today’s Dietitian 
Spring Symposium 
in Florida 
Our lovely ladies smiling 
big at the APC booth

FLORIDA

Visiting Texas & 
North Carolina 
Pecan Growers 
Associations 

TEXAS

GEORGIA
Georgia Travel
Seeing our Western & Georgia Pecan 
Growers Associations, and Embarking 
on the Georgia Pecan Tour 


